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Synopsis as Enacted

Brief Description: Exempting certain commercial vehicles from replacing license plates.

Sponsors: Senators Haugen, Swecker, Gardner, Morton, Sellar, Sheahan, Benton and Winsley.

Senate Committee on Transportation
House Committee on Transportation

Background: In 1997, the Legislature enacted SHB 1008 regarding license plate
replacement. The legislation prohibited the creation of additional special license plate series,
required that all license plates be issued on a standard background by January 1, 2001, and
required the Department of Licensing to periodically provide for the replacement of license
plates. Commercial vehicles are currently exempt from the standard background replacement
requirement.

Summary: Commercial vehicles are exempt from the requirement for the periodic replace-
ment of license plates.

Votes on Final Passage:

Senate 45 1
House 97 0

Effective: June 8, 2000
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